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DATE:

TO:


FROM:



State Operated Community Program

SUBJECT:
Discontinuation of Nurse/Client Relationship_Exiting SOCP
I am writing this letter to formally discontinue my nurse/client relationship with 
The staff and nurses at the new program will receive training on his/her health nursing needs and all nursing assessments, nursing care plans, protocol and guidelines will be copied and given to the new program. 

All nurse – client relationship paperwork will be labeled as discontinued and placed in the archives at SOCP.

Respectfully,

SOCP Outreach Nurse

Cell: 
Fax: 
“Assisting People to Become Independent, Healthy and Safe”

An Equal Opportunity Employer

[image: image1.png]